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HB 3729 - We would really like to have this bill pass so that we are no longer 

required to get cremations to reach 1850 degrees.  

It would save time, money and natural gas. It is very difficult sometimes to get small 

people or animals up to 1850 degrees so we have to use more gas that is 

unnecessary in order to reach that temperature.  

Lower temperature options would be safer for crematory operators. 

Less gas used would be less emissions.  

Passing this bill costs nothing to the state, but makes a big difference in the lives of 

crematory operators.  

 

Please allow this bill to pass. Thank you for your time.   

 


